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DHC Attends Star-Studded
Derby City Wellness Fair

On April 30, Doctors for Healthy Communities
attended the Derby City Wellness Fair, a special event
hosted by former UofL quarterbacks Lamar Jackson
and Teddy Bridgewater, to promote better health
among Louisville residents. More than 1,500 people
attended included DHC President Dr. Muhammad
Babar, DHC volunteers Adam and Harris (pictured with
Lamar Jackson) and DHC Executive Director Debbie
Harper.

DHC had a table set up at the event to provide
education, handouts and offered blood pressure
screenings. We’re very grateful for the opportunity and
excited to be part of such a great opportunity.

Lunch Delivered to JCPS
"ESL" Staff

Doctors for Healthy
Communities delivered
lunch to the English as a
Second Language staff at
Jefferson County Public
Schools on May 4, 2022
in appreciation of their
services for our children.
Lunch was prepared by
Subway at Holiday Manor.



JCPS has more than 10,000 English Learners, making it a truly diverse district.
ESL Department services include identification, registration, language services
and instructional support. To learn more about the work they do,
visit www.jefferson.kyschools.us/department/english-second-language

DHC Provides Physicals and
Supplies to Newcomer Academy

In Early April, DHC visited the ESL
Newcomer Academy to provide sports
physicals to the soccer team. Pictured
are Dr. Waqar Saleem, DHC Executive
Director Debbie Harper, Kristi
Drake, Nurse Juna Mangar, and
Principal Gwen Snow.

Later in the month, we delivered supplies
for the nurse's closet at Newcomer
Academy including toothache

medication and gum. Thanks to our partners at Newcomer for allowing DHC to
support your mission.

Thanks to Our Silent Auction
Supporters

Thank you to everyone to supported DHC during our 2nd Annual Silent
Auction. Our supporters raised approximately $4,500 for Doctors for Healthy
Communities to continue its mission. Those funds will go right back to
supporting families and communities in Kentucky and abroad. We appreciate
your help and your continued confidence in our hard work.

Donate to DHC Here!
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